## Appeals to Dr. Maribeth Ehasz

Student Name:	Chi Omega
Received By:	Aracelis nicus
Date:	6/6/14.
Returned Date:	6/24/14



June 16, 2014

Chi Omega Sorority Attn: Sarah Simon, President UCF P.O. Box 160157 Orlando, FL 32816

Dear Chi Omega Sorority:

I am responding to your appeal of the May 8, 2014 hearing decision regarding the incident in which your organization was involved.

Student organizations found in violation as a result of a hearing may appeal that finding and sanction(s) imposed as a result thereof on the basis of one or more of the following:

- 1. Irregularities in fairness and stated procedures that could have affected the outcome of the hearing.
- 2. Discovery of new and significant evidence that could have affected the outcome of the hearing and that was not known or not reasonably have been discovered and/or presented at the time of the initial hearing.
- 3. The sanctions are extraordinarily disproportionate to the violation(s).

As the final level of appeal, I have the authority to approve, modify or reject the original sanctions, or remand the case for a new hearing. In your letter of appeal dated May 28, 2014 you are appealing your case based on all the criteria listed above.

Following my review of material relevant to your case and your letter of appeal, I have decided to sustain the initial decision and sanctions in your case. It is your responsibility to fulfill the sanctions outlined in the May 12, 2014 letter to you from Ms. Dana Juntunen, Director, Office of Student Rights and Responsibilities. You may also contact Ms. Juntunen if you have any additional questions.

You may seek judicial review of this final University decision pursuant to the Florida Rules of Appellate Procedure, Rule 9.190, applicable to review of quasi-judicial decisions of an administrative body not subject to the Administrative Procedures Act, by filing a petition for certiorari review with the appropriate circuit court within thirty (30) days of the final University decision. If you seek review with the court, you must also provide a copy of the petition to the following university office: Office of the General Counsel, 4000 Central Florida Blvd., Millican Hall, Suite 360, Orlando, FL 32816-0015.

Sincerely,

Maribeth Ehasz, Ph.D.

Vice President

Student Development and Enrollment Services

cc: Dana Juntunen